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Dear Parent / Carer, 

Subject:  Christmas Concert - 5 December 2023 

MERRY CHRISTMAS! Yes it’s officially past Halloween so we can start preparing for the 
festive season and the Music Department would like to invite you all to our Christmas 
Concert in which all of our fantastic ensembles will be performing. Additionally, we will have 
our usual mix of oddities and games to add to the festive atmosphere.  

We also encourage you to dress in your best Christmas jumpers and bring as much festive 
food as you want to eat during the concert; in the past we have seen what we could only 
describe as festive feasts occurring during performances.  

The concert will start at 6.30pm with doors opening at 6pm. Please park in the school car 
park and make your way to the old school entrance at the top of the school. Tickets will be 
£6 per person and free for under 16s, with all profits made going towards the Music 
Department and funding projects for our wonderful musicians. Cash will be taken on the 
door, no card payments will be accepted. 

Students should either wear a Christmas jumper/ outfit / T shirt with bottom half school 
uniform, or full school uniform with their blazer on. 

I do hope you will support your child’s participation, 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mr D Cullum 
Subject Leader of Music 
 
 


